State Representative MILLIE HAMNER Colorado State Capitol 200 East Colfax Avenue, Room 271

Denver, Colorado 80203 Capitol: 303-866-2952 Home: 970-389-4542

E-mail: millie.hamner.house@state.co.us



Chairman:
Education Committee
Member:
Appropriations Committee
Business, Labor, & Economic
and Workforce Development
Committee

COLORADO

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

STATE CAPITOL
DENVER

February 12, 2014

Basalt Middle School 51 School Street Basalt, CO 81621

Dear Basalt Middle School:

On behalf of the Colorado General Assembly, I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to you all for earning an 'A' rating from Colorado School Grades. This is an *exceptional* achievement because not only do a mere 10 percent of Colorado's schools receive this grade, but also because such an illustrious commendation truly demonstrates what educators on the Western Slope are capable of. In recognition of your continued dedication to your school and its surrounding community, I would also like to thank you all for the excellent work you do. I am truly proud to represent schools of such aptitude.

That being said, I am extremely excited about your success and would like to wish your faculty, staff and most importantly, your students the best of luck in all of your future educational endeavors.

Sincerely,

Millie Hamner State Representative

House District 61